
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to our final newsletter of the spring term. 

Pupil achievements 

This week we celebrate and congratulate the following children and their achievements; 

Green Cards – Benjamin Matson, Noah Goddard, Thomas Newton, Blake Ward (4F), 

Ambonnay Arditti, Lily Collyer, Ryan Davenport, Eva Galani, Joel Sheridan (6H), Macy 

Page, Lewis Guile, Freya Morris (6K) 

Merits – Gold: Sam Dales, Evie Brown (6H), Silver: Eva Galani, Ryan Davenport (6H) Bronze: Scarlett 

Buckley (5V), Jamie Hewitt (5N) 

Football Cup success 

Last weekend, the Chesworth Rovers U10 team containing four Holbrook pupils, Rhys Morse, Henry 

Billotto, Jaiden Harvey and Jake Baldorino won the Horsham District Youth Football League U10 Cup.  All 29 

teams in the league entered and the boys amazingly got to the final and won 7-3. The boys played 

magnificently and their coach Mr Morse was extremely proud of them all. 

House Cup 

This overall winner of the House Cup this term is Centaurs – well done!  

Centaurs Dragons Phoenix Unicorns 

1147 943 1128 1039 

Staff news 

Miss Buck (Badgers) is getting married during the Easter break.  We wish her and her partner many 

congratulations for the happy event and the future.  When she returns for the summer term, she will be 

known as Mrs Geisler.   

Rainbow Reader Challenge 

A reminder that our Rainbow Reader challenge is drawing to a close very soon but 

there is still time to complete it over the Easter holidays.  All children who complete 

the challenge will receive a special wristband next term.  Happy Reading! 

Chartwells 

Message from Chartwells. Due to supply challenges, we are not currently able to provide fish on Friday 

29th April. All those who have placed an order for this will have it automatically switched to Quorn 

Dippers. 

Sorry for any inconvenience 

Big School Litter Tidy Up 

Back for its seventh year, the 2022 Great Big School Clean has been 

taking place between the 25th of March to the 10th of April. All of the 

classes in school have been out to try and find and collect litter from the 

school grounds, whilst learning about caring for our environment and the 

effects that littering can have.  

Surprisingly, a lot of rubbish was collected, but we now have a litter free 

school. Well done everyone. 



Easter 

It was wonderful to be able to welcome Reverend Coldicott back into 

school this week.  The children in Years 3 and 4 enjoyed an Easter themed 

assembly. 

Over the past three days, the whole school has taken part in an Easter trail 

around the school grounds.  Our House Captains laid the trail and classes 

enjoyed finding the hidden eggs, as well as solving the anagrams and 

number problems.   

 

Every child received a chocolate Easter 

Egg or alternative at the end.  Thank you 

to the Friends of Holbrook (and Tescos) 

for donating these treats.  

                 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Summer 2022 
 

Monday 25th April First day of the Summer term 

Thursday 28th April Year 2 Cricket Festival at Tanbridge House 

Friday 29th April Year 5/6 Basketball at Kingslea 

Monday 2nd May BANK HOLIDAY 

Thursday 5th & Friday 6th May The Code Show 

Friday 6th May Choir trip Young Voices concert at the O2 

Monday 9th May Year 6 SATs week 

Monday 16th May YR/Y1 Drama Workshop 

Wednesday 18th May Alternative Sports Festival 

Thursday 19th May Governors meeting 

Thursday 26th May Queen’s Platinum Jubilee picnic 

Friday 27th May School closed for INSET day 

30th May – 3rd June HALF TERM 

Friday 10th June Class Photos 

Monday 4th – 6th July Year 4 Sayers Croft Residential trip 

Wednesday 6th July Year 6 Transition day 

Thursday 21st July Last day of the Summer term 

Friday 22nd July Additional day off school to honour Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

during June half term 

 

Have a relaxing and enjoyable Easter break 

Kind regards, 

 
Ian Holmes 


